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This responds to your letter dated March 8, 2011.  Although the contributions at issue were disclosed on the amended 

pre-general report, they were in fact received during the post-general reporting period (covering October 14, 2010 to 

November 22, 2010). These contributions should have been disclosed as received on October 18, 2010 and reported on the 

post-general report.  We have amended both the pre and post-general reports accordingly to properly disclose these 

contributions. 


